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Activities 

Prof. Jyotsna More attended an FDP and successfully completed 
a two-day hands-on workshop on “Full Stack Android 
Development” conducted by PHN Technology Pvt. Ltd., Pune. 

 
The Computer Society of Xavierites (CSX) organized a 
‘Treasure Hunt’ on 28 February 2021 which involved teams 
of two members solving puzzles and coding-based clues. The 
results of the ‘Treasure Hunt’ for the FEs were as follows; 
winners, Shaun Mascarenhas (FE-Comps) and Farhan Khan (FE- 
IT); first runners up, Harshita Gupta (FE-IT) and Anisha Prabhu 
(FE-IT); second runners up, Sudesh Manjrekar (FE-EXTC) and 
Tanvi Bhabal (FE-IT). 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Events 

TEDxXIE event will be held on Saturday, 06 March 2021 
from 3:00-6:00 pm via Airmeet. The theme of the event is 
“Ideas worth spreading” and the line-up of speakers includes; 
Mr. Vijay Vikram Singh, an actor and voice-over artist; Mr. Alex 
Ambrose, an Indian Football Coach; Ms.Pawni Pandey, a singer; 
Ms. Aastha Kacha, an architectural concept developer; Mr. 
Abhinav Agrawal, a product designer; and Ms. Konkana Bakshi, a 
grooming and etiquette expert. 

 
XIE’s 12th Convocation Ceremony for the batch of 2020 was 
held on Saturday, March 20, 2021. Owing to the covid-19 
pandemic and the restrictions, only rank-holders from each 
department and their parents attended the ceremony in college 
while the rest of the students joined virtually via Zoom. The 
Chief Guest, Fr. Dr. Sebasti L. Raj, S.J., the Pro-Vice-Chancellor of 
St. Xavier University, Kolkata graced the ceremony virtually. The 
Guest of Honour, Prof. Aughi Dalton, former Course Director, 
Xavier Institute of Communication, St. Xavier’s College, Mumbai, 
added to the grandeur of the occasion with his presence along 
with Fr. Dr. John Rose, the Director and Dr. Y. D. Venkatesh, the 
Principal. 



 
 
 
 

This year, a total of 230 students graduated from XIE. The 
Valedictorian – Student of the Year Award was shared among 
two student-toppers, Ms. Manali Parab from the EXTC 
Department and Mr. Abhishek Ghoshal from the Computer 
Department. Each received Rs. 15000 from the Joan and Frank 
Trocki Scholarship. The valedictorians, as well as the other 
toppers and their parents shared their fond memories and 
expressed their gratitude towards the college.This year, the 
“Best Department” trophy was awarded to all the three 
Departments for 100 percent result. Hearty congratulations to 
all the graduates! 


